
 

 

 

Nursery Holiday Home Learning 2024  

 

 

 

 

Dear parents/carers 

 

Please help your child to do these activities 

during the holiday: 

● Hold the pencil correctly and practise 

writing names at home. 

● Practise writing the letters correctly 

in the alphabet. 
 

 

 

 

Practise writing numbers up to 10. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Name writing 

During the holiday, please make sure your child practises writing their name. 

The first letter should be a capital letter, and the rest should be lowercase 

letters. Start with the first two letters and then gradually build up the name 

until they can write their full name, a milestone that will surely make you proud. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


